
Jim Helmericks 

permit 85-001 

 

Lucas West 

Dear Lucas, 

I am writing this letter to request a 60 day extension ( up to 19 Dec, 16) on Technical Revision #1 on our  

Permit 85-001,   because of unforeseen  circumstances involving Nathan Barton's health.   Nathan 

is handling the revisions, but because of serious  health issues he has been unable to spend time on 

this project. We will keep you posted  on his progress, and thank for your understanding. 

We remain hopeful for Nathan's swift recovery. 

Sincerely, 

 Jim Helmericks 

10-19-2016 


